In preparation for the thirteenth Competitive Housing Assistance for Multifamily Properties
(CHAMP) funding round, for which applications are expected to be due on December 6, 2018,
the Department of Housing again wishes to invite public comment regarding the rating and
ranking to be used to evaluate applications submitted in the funding round. For your
convenience, a copy of the rating and ranking for CHAMP 12 is attached. To ensure that DOH
has adequate time to consider your comments, please submit them no later than September 7,
2018.

All comments can be sent via email to nick.lundgren@ct.gov.
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